
WALDEN HOUSEmn 

S.F. Department of Public Health 

1380 Howard St. 

San Francisco, Ca. 94103 

Dear Madame/Sir; 

6/6/2011 

This letter is to announce that Walden House, Inc. and Haight Ash bury Free Clinics Inc. will be merged as 

of 7/1/11. 

T~ help. <='-- - --._., 

David Crawford - CFO 


